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This week we learned about ‘St George and the Dragon’.   

They particularly liked the part where George ‘slayed’ the 
dragon.  The children recorded their ideas trying really 
hard to draw or write.  They explored castles in block play 
and helped to build our own small world castle.  The 
children have loved recreating their own knights and 
dragons play. Reception learned about the different parts 
of a castle and thought about who would live in their 
castle if they had one. They have been making their own St 
George’s flag and this afternoon we navigated the ‘Bee Bot’ 
floor robot around a castle mat and draw a castle using 
‘step by step’ instructions. 

 

In readiness for our VE day celebrations, we have thought 
about how children were evacuated to the countryside. The 
children are writing some beautiful letters to their parents 
pretending that they were evacuated.  There were a few 
teary eyed adults as we read them! 

 

We had lots of time outside in the sunshine!  

Please ensure your child has a named sun hat and long-
lasting sunscreen applied before they come to school – 
adults are not able to apply sunscreen to the children.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and we’ll see you next week! 

Mrs Madden  ☺ 
 


